[bookmark: _GoBack]Summer Reading Challenge 2016
The Big Friendly Read is this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, celebrating 100 years since the birth of the author Roald Dahl!
The scheme takes place across the whole country through public libraries and aims to encourage children to keep reading during the long summer holidays.
Children (aged 4-11) need to read six library books of their choice (fiction or non fiction) during the holidays, collecting stickers and gifts as they progress. Those who finish receive a certificate and a medal.
Join up now – it’s all free! If you have a library ticket, bring it along with you, or join the library on your first visit.
More details about the scheme can be found on: www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk   
Local libraries:
St Keverne Community Library (Old School Building)
Monday & Friday 3.30 – 5.30         Saturday 10 – 12
Helston Library
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9.30 – 5     Saturday 10 -1

